
MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Paul Widdison, 

Vice President Jon Richie, Members: Douglas Hurst, Janis 
Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson, and 
Superintendent Gina Butters

FROM: Jamie Ellis, Educational Equity and Federal Programs Director 

DATE:   December 6, 2023

SUBJECT: Presentation by Colonel Taha from Hill Air Force Base 

Colonel Khalim A. Taha, Commander of the 75th MSG, will be presenting to the 
Board regarding programs and initiatives sponsored by Hill Air Force Base that 
support military students and families and also have a positive impact on all our 
students in the district.  Through a partnership with the Educational Equity and 
Federal Programs Department, we look forward to collaborating with Colonel Taha 
and his team to support more families in our district. 


